
Have you changed? 
Do you need a new liquid trade waste approval?



If you have changed 
your situation, business 
or ownership you will 
need to submit a new 
Liquid Trade Waste 
Approval. 

You are required to submit a new approval form 
where there is a change of: 

• approval holder (either owner or occupier)

• activity undertaken on the premises

• approval conditions.

Approval is required for:

• new or existing premises of a non-domestic nature

• non-domestic fitouts involving changes to
plumbing or drainage

• home business fitouts which may pose a
trade waste risk (eg. catering, photographic
processing and motor repair businesses)

• changes to the circumstances of an existing
approval as listed above.

Any change to your plumbing requires a certified 
plumbing and drainage plan. A liquid waste approval 
must be obtained from Icon Water before a private 
plumbing plan certifier can approve the plan.  

How do I get an application form? 

Visit iconwater.com.au/tradewaste

Email Trade.Waste@iconwater.com.au

Call us on 02 6248 3111  




